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Due to the Governor STAY AT HOME being extended we are delaying picking up of returns until May 1st.  At that time we will get back with everyone to make arrangements to pick up the returns

If you need anything listed below please call the office at 513-248-2829 and leave a message. Someone will get back to you as soon as possible.
· Need your return completed for the stimulus
· Payroll and/or Accounting
· Help with the SBA loans

If you are dropping off your taxes or any other information, please use the drop slot on the door next to the bench. 

Please keep in mind that the filing of taxes and making payments has been extended until July 15th.

Thank you for your understanding and patience with us during these unprecedented times as we try to keep our clients and staff as safe as possible.

As always, we appreciate your business!

